

Zambia Basketball Association



Physical Address: Number 11, Matandani Close, Rhodespark, Lusaka, Zambia. Tel: + 260 211 258 468 Email: zbasecretariat@gmail.com All Correspondence to be addressed to the General Secretary

28th April, 2016

Mr Robert Mc Carron Mukuni Warriors Basketball Club LIVINGSTONE

Dear Robert,

APPOINTMENT: FUNDRAISING MEMBER

It is indeed a pleasure to appointment you as a **fundraising and marketing committee member** of the Zambia Basketball Association.

You have been working in ZBA as Southern Province Chairman for last two years and looking into your experience and expertise of dealing with young minds, and above all, the tourism industry you have been chosen you for this coveted position.

Through this appointment, I trust you will bring innovative and creative ideas that will attract the support to our programmes.

Specifically, your immediate task will be to raise resources towards sending the senior men's national team to the **World Indigenous Basketball Challenge** to be held in *Vancouver – Canada from 9th to 13th August,2016*. This covers air tickets, team uniform, out of pocket allowances as well as funds for incidentals.

In addition to the Marketing position, you have also been appointed **member of** the coaching staff that will train the men's team. This is bearing in mind that at the time of the event, you will be in North America on your personal business and being familiar with the conditions obtaining there, your input will ease any challenges the team may face.

The ZBA General Secretary, Mr Mwembe Kaona, will furnish you with full details of your terms of reference.

Should you have any matters that you wish clarified regarding this appointment, please do not hesitate to contact me or the general secretary.

Once again, I congratulate you on behalf of the executive and look forward to fruitful results from you.

Yours sincerely

Shawki Fawaz PRESIDENT

All NEC members